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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2013 4:01 PM
To: 'ldooley@equologicgroup.com'
Cc: Sue Garner
Subject: RE: San Lorenzo High School

Lee, 
I just picked up your voice mail from earlier today in regards to this question.  Please use this email to document ACEH 
concurrence with your requested modification.  In light of the LTCP this appears to be an appropriate modification.  As 
discussed in the letter, please recall that in some cases the LTCP requires soil samples within the upper 5 ft bgs, and the 
collection of PAHs and naphthalene for extractable range sites.  Should you have further questions, please let me know. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: ldooley@equologicgroup.com [mailto:ldooley@equologicgroup.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 11:46 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Sue Garner 
Subject: San Lorenzo High School 
 
Mr. Detterman, 
In your letter to the San Lorenzo Unified School District dated December 17, 2012, you requested grab 
groundwater samples from the five proposed borings (four around former boring B-1 and one in the center 
of former tank excavation).  The proposed borings are to be located only 10 feet from the initial drilling 
locations centered on potential source areas and at which only very low hydrocarbon concentrations were 
detected.  EquoLogic requests that you reconsider the need for additional groundwater samples from 
proposed borings so close to existing data points.    
 
EquoLogic has been working with the SLUSD in order to find a date suitable for working in the classroom 
area.  EquoLogic has scheduled drilling for Saturday January 26 and requests a 30 day extension for the 
report deadline of February 18, 2013.   
 
Thank you for your considerations, 
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Lee Dooley/ 408 656-2505 


